
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/30/2022 9:15:42 PM

First name: Anne

Last name: Greene

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I agree with the comments made today by Chris Servheen that appeared in the Missoulian (Friday,

September 30, 2022). In it, he describes the  probable impacts  of the proposed Holland Lake  project which go

far beyond the  lakeside development itself. I am concerned about how the project and the  people it will attract

will negatively effect the surrounding public lands and the wildlife they support. This is especially true for the at

risk species such as grizzly bears and lynx. According to Servheen, The POWDR corporation proposal ignores

the off-site impacts of the proposed development, which, based on the other developments this corporation runs,

will be significant. 

 

This kind of for-profit development is not the  way the Forest Service should manage the public's lands. They

should reject the proposal out of hand.

 

Thank you for your consideration,

Anne Greene

 

  


